Dean & Deloris McClure

Missionaries in Brazil

We now have a
Facebook page
“McClures in Brazil”
where we will be
posting prayer requests
and updates from our
work in Brazil. Please

like and join our page.

Thank you for your prayers for Dean’s
health. For the past two months we
have been in the States. Dean was
diagnosed with NAFLD just after
Fathers Day. He has been to the ER 3
times, had fluid drained from his
abdomen twice. Our primary
physician is retiring and we have been
unable to get a referral to a GI doctor.
After praying about this we made the
decision to fly back to Brazil July 17th.
By talking with his cardiologist there,
we were able to get an appointment
with a GI doctor for the day after we
arrive. Once again we are asking for
prayer: prayer for a safe trip home, for
wisdom for our doctors, for the best
prognosis and strength only He can

give us. bean § peloris

In every thing give thanks: for this is the will of God in
Christ Jesus concerning you. | Thessalonians 5:18



